FIRST ANNOUNCEMENT

Dear Colleagues,
The Institute of  History, Archaeology and Ethnography of the Peoples of the Far East (Russian Academy of Science) has a pleasure to invite you to take part in the XVIII Conference of the Archaeologists of the Far East and Siberia to be held in Vladivostok (Russia) in May 13-14, 2019.
Main themes of discussion are as follows:

· theoretical approaches, methods of natural science in archeology
· Siberia, Far East and Northern America in the Stone Age

· Northern Pacifica in the Early Metal Age

· Siberia, Far East and Central Asia in Middle Age

Application for participation in the conference should be send until April 1, 2019 to e-mail: session_arch_dv@mail.ru
It is planned to publish the reports in the periodicals of IHAE  FEB RAS.
Institute of  History, Archaeology and Ethnology, Far Eastern Branch of Russian Academy of Sciences, 89 Pushkinskaya st., Vladivostok, 690001, Russia.

тел. +7 (423) 2228100

факс + 7 (423) 2220507

Application
for participation in the in the XVIII Conference of the Archaeologists of the Far East and Siberia, Vladivostok
May 13-14, 2019
1. Full Name 

2. Organization, city, country

3. Title of the report/ theme

4. Academic degree, academic title
5. E-mail
6. Visiting the museum IHAE FEB RAS yes / no
Information about requirements for the papers of reports is contained in the 2nd Informational Letter and will be sent latter.
Organizing committee 
